
 

 

 

 

 
04/07/2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
I am writing to invite you to participate in an exciting opportunity that allows you to engage more closely with our 
school community and contribute to shaping our school’s future. 
  
We are in the process of establishing a Parent Committee. The main objectives of the Parent Committee will be to 
represent parent views on school matters and to assist in organising fundraising events. This committee will serve as 
a platform for parents and carers to voice their opinions, share ideas, and collaborate directly with school leadership 
to help shape our Academy's policies and initiatives. 
  
In addition, the committee will play a crucial role in organizing our annual fundraising events, including the 
Christmas, Spring, and Summer fetes which we have planned for the 2023-24 school year. These events are not only 
essential for raising funds for school resources but also serve as fantastic community-building opportunities. 
  
Please note, the formation of the Parent Committee will not replace our existing Parent Forum, which will continue 
to be a venue for open discussion on a variety of topics. Furthermore, we plan to introduce parent/teacher coffee 
mornings, which will take place once per term in the coming year. 
  
We are initially looking to establish a team of around 10 members for the Parent Committee. Participation will 
provide a unique insight into our school's operations and an excellent opportunity to become more involved in your 
child's educational journey. No previous experience is required - just a willingness to contribute positively and work 
collaboratively with other members of our school community. 
  
If you are interested in joining the Parent Committee, please submit your interest using this [form]( here) or contact 
the school office by 17th July 2023. We aim to hold the first meeting in September, where we will discuss the terms of 
reference for the committee and upcoming fundraising initiatives. 
  
We believe that your involvement can significantly contribute to the vibrant and caring community that we strive to 
cultivate at our Academy. We hope to have many of you join us on this journey of continuous improvement and 
community engagement. 
  
Thank you for considering this invitation. If you have any questions or would like more information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours Sincerely, 

  

Mr S. Addison 
Principal 
 

 

  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n2BDxfl2ekuhTmqItMqOnm7WuMsMsQ9GiYVcXGjbz9NUNTVISzA3TkdMTjdDTjE0TkJQSUE4VVY1SC4u

